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Dear All,  
 
 
I write honestly as always. Picking up at the end of the day  remains an issue.  
 
The guidance is HANDS, FACE & SPACE 
 
To be clear so we do not have to reduce the amount of time or to reduce a spread you must follow these three 
things: 
 
1) Keep children with you. They MUST not run around on their own.  
 
2) Leave enough space between yourself and others 
 
3) Do not expect to meet staff at doors. Phone in or Email if you need us at secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk  
 
Some people were left feeling uncomfortable today after poor spacing. We are all anxious about the coming 
lockdown yet rushing does not help.  
 
I cannot insist that you wear a mask outside walking round. I would strongly recommend one.  
 
You are invited on school site at my discretion as Headteacher. I do not wish to use this alternative but  parents 
& carers of children who do not comply with reasonable spacing will be asked to pick up their children  at 3:30 
moving forwards.  
 
Children in Y456 who have permission to leave offsite won't be released until 3:15.  
 
We are all in this together and it is not reasonable to rush onsite or disregard spacing.  
 
Tomorrow evening we will slow down the entry onsite to only 40 at a time. Please queue patiently across the front 
of the building until you are asked onsite. Please leave the site in an orderly manner.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Liz Savage  
 
Headteacher of JPCE 
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